
 

 

 
No.   019/19 
 
16th January 2019 
 
 
 
TO:  ALL BRANCHES 
 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
General Conference 2019 - Obituary List 
 
It is the practice to include in the General Conference Agenda a reference to those members who have 
served the Union in many different capacities and who have sadly died since the previous Conference.   
 
Please let us know the names of those members of your Branch whom you wish to have included in the 
Obituary List. 
 
Following the decision of the National Executive Council, the Obituary list to be published in the General 
Conference Agenda shall include the names of all members who have died in the previous twelve months, 
as notified by branches. 
 
To enable the list to be prepared for inclusion in the Agenda all names must be received no later than 
Friday 15th February 2019.  Unfortunately, any names received after this date will not be able to be 
included. Notification should be either by letter addressed to Angela Niven at Headquarters or by email to 
conferences@cwu.org   Information supplied should include initials, surname and branch.   
 
Any queries on this paragraph should be addressed to Angela Niven, CWU Headquarters. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Tony Kearns 
Senior Deputy General Secretary 
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